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 PORT NOTICE  
 

BINTULU PORT NOTICE   

No. 26 of 2018 

Date: 8 October 2018 
  

To: Shipping Community  
  

Applicable to :  This notice should be brought to the attention and not limit to ship 

managers, agents, masters, officers, crew of ships, terminal 

operator and port operator.  

 

  

NOTICE OF ONLINE VESSEL ENTRY PERMIT PERMISSION DECLARATION  

 

  

1. TAKE NOTE that effective from 1st December 2018, Vessel Entry Permit 

Permission @ Borang 1 must be made online via TradeGateway. Manual 

submission of Vessel Entry Permit Permission declaration on or after this 

date will not be accepted.  

 

2. Beginning the cooling period from 15th October until 30th November 

2018, manual submission may still be accepted by the Port. However, 

during this cooling period you are kindly advised to start submitting all 

declaration via online system to familiarize yourselves to avoid 

unnecessary inconveniences that may affect your operations. 

 

3. Starting 15th October 2018, all agents are kindly advised to start register 

their vessel (including maiden voyage and renew vessel certificate) into 

the system.  

 

 

 

 

 

  
BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY   
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4. For more information, please refer to Mr. Azery B. Suliman (telephone no. 

012-8072001).  

  
 

 

Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice.  
  

AWANG SAFFARUDIN BIN AWANG SAIFUDIN  

Marine Officer (Marine Section)  

Regulatory Division  
  

For General Manager  

Bintulu Port Authority  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


